Everardo15@modernaction.io < Everardo15@modernaction.io >

Fri 12/10/2021 5:22 PM

To: Toomians, Kristinae < KToomians@srcity.org>

Dear Kristinae Toomians,

Dear Santa Rosa City Council Members,

On December 14, 2021, the proposed cannabis project at 100 Sebastopol Road will be going to a hearing to determine if it will be permitted for operation.

The 100 Sebastopol Rd. Project will provide a much-needed economic boost to Santa Rosa through cannabis taxes and will provide numerous employment opportunities for the Roseland community. Additionally, the presence of a cannabis operation on Sebastopol Rd. will deter illegal activity and encourage participation in the regulated cannabis market, creating a safer neighborhood for everyone.

I support the project and believe that this operation will be a positive force for the Roseland area and City of Santa Rosa. They are a local team, led by two inspirational women, who have their hearts set on the betterment of their community. I urge you to vote in favor of women-owned, local, farm-to-table cannabis.

Sincerely, Everardo Robledo

Gina42@modernaction.io < Gina42@modernaction.io >

Fri 12/10/2021 6:00 PM

To: Toomians, Kristinae < KToomians@srcity.org>

Dear Kristinae Toomians,

Dear Santa Rosa City Council Members,

On December 14, 2021, the proposed cannabis project at 100 Sebastopol Road will be going to a hearing to determine if it will be permitted for operation.

The 100 Sebastopol Rd. Project will provide a much-needed economic boost to Santa Rosa through cannabis taxes and will provide numerous employment opportunities for the Roseland community. Additionally, the presence of a cannabis operation on Sebastopol Rd. will deter illegal activity and encourage participation in the regulated cannabis market, creating a safer neighborhood for everyone.

I support the project and believe that this operation will be a positive force for the Roseland area and City of Santa Rosa. They are a local team, led by two inspirational women, who have their hearts set on the betterment of their community. I urge you to vote in favor of women-owned, local, farm-to-table cannabis.

Sincerely, Gina Parsons

Johnny21@modernaction.io < Johnny21@modernaction.io >

Mon 12/13/2021 12:09 PM

To: Toomians, Kristinae < KToomians@srcity.org>

Dear Kristinae Toomians,

Dear Santa Rosa City Council Members,

On December 14, 2021, the proposed cannabis project at 100 Sebastopol Road will be going to a hearing to determine if it will be permitted for operation.

The 100 Sebastopol Rd. Project will provide a much-needed economic boost to Santa Rosa through cannabis taxes and will provide numerous employment opportunities for the Roseland community. Additionally, the presence of a cannabis operation on Sebastopol Rd. will deter illegal activity and encourage participation in the regulated cannabis market, creating a safer neighborhood for everyone.

ADDITIONALLY, much of the opposition appears to be generally anti-cannabis, which is an outdated and alarmingly conservative standpoint in this day and age. Since this hearing is not a referendum on California's enthusiastically voter passed cannabis laws, I am hoping that their stance will be seen for what it is, and not reflect upon the appropriateness of this fantastic project.

I support the project and believe that this operation will be a positive force for the Roseland area and City of Santa Rosa. They are a local team, led by two inspirational women, who have their hearts set on the betterment of their community. I urge you to vote in favor of women-owned, local, farm-to-table cannabis.

Sincerely, Johnny Nolen

Kharla42@modernaction.io < Kharla42@modernaction.io >

Fri 12/10/2021 3:28 PM

To: Toomians, Kristinae < KToomians@srcity.org>

Dear Kristinae Toomians,

Dear Santa Rosa City Council Members,

On December 14, 2021, the proposed cannabis project at 100 Sebastopol Road will be going to a hearing to determine if it will be permitted for operation.

The 100 Sebastopol Rd. Project will provide a much-needed economic boost to Santa Rosa through cannabis taxes and will provide numerous employment opportunities for the Roseland community. Additionally, the presence of a cannabis operation on Sebastopol Rd. will deter illegal activity and encourage participation in the regulated cannabis market, creating a safer neighborhood for everyone.

I support the project and believe that this operation will be a positive force for the Roseland area and City of Santa Rosa. They are a local team, led by two inspirational women, who have their hearts set on the betterment of their community. I urge you to vote in favor of women-owned, local, farm-to-table cannabis.

Sincerely, Kharla Vezzetti

Roberto61@modernaction.io < Roberto61@modernaction.io >

Fri 12/10/2021 3:11 PM

To: Toomians, Kristinae < KToomians@srcity.org>

Dear Kristinae Toomians,

Dear Santa Rosa City Council Members,

On December 14, 2021, the proposed cannabis project at 100 Sebastopol Road will be going to a hearing to determine if it will be permitted for operation.

The 100 Sebastopol Rd. Project will provide a much-needed economic boost to Santa Rosa through cannabis taxes and will provide numerous employment opportunities for the Roseland community. Additionally, the presence of a cannabis operation on Sebastopol Rd. will deter illegal activity and encourage participation in the regulated cannabis market, creating a safer neighborhood for everyone.

I support the project and believe that this operation will be a positive force for the Roseland area and City of Santa Rosa. They are a local team, led by two inspirational women, who have their hearts set on the betterment of their community. I urge you to vote in favor of women-owned, local, farm-to-table cannabis.

Sincerely, Roberto Faller

## [EXTERNAL] ktoomians@srcity.org

Ryan78@modernaction.io < Ryan78@modernaction.io >

Fri 12/10/2021 10:17 AM

To: Toomians, Kristinae < KToomians@srcity.org>

Dear Kristinae Toomians,

El 14 de Diciembre la propuesta del proyecto de cannabis en la 100 sebastopol rd. tendra una audencia para determinar si tendran permiso para operar. Necesitamos su apoyo para mostrar a la ciudad de Santa Rosa que este proyecto es una edición deseada para la comunidad que brinda muchos beneficios.

Este proyecto alocado en 100 Sebastopol rd va traer mejoramiento para la ciudad de Santa Rosa con impuestos de cannabis y oportunidades de empleo. La presencia de una operacion de cannabis va ha prevenir actividades illegales y promover participacion en el mercado regulado. Creando una vecindad sugura para todos.

Al firmar esta peticion estas apoyando a un equipo local. Dos mujeres con inspiración que tienen sus corazones finjidos para mejorar a su comunidad.

Aprovechando el poder de Cannabis el projecto de 100 Sebastopol rd. esta listo para trabajar y proveer medicina para Santa Rosa. Si tienes preguntas del proyecto favor de llamar ha una de las operadoras del proyecto Nayeli al 707-582- 0432

O por email a riverafarms@gmail.com

Muchas gracias de antemano por su apoyo. Al apoyar este proyecto esta apoyando a un negocio de mujeres y de cannabis de la granja a la mesa.

Sincerely, Ryan Long

Shanti03@modernaction.io < Shanti03@modernaction.io >

Fri 12/10/2021 3:46 PM

To: Toomians, Kristinae < KToomians@srcity.org>

Dear Kristinae Toomians,

Dear Santa Rosa City Council Members,

On December 14, 2021, the proposed cannabis project at 100 Sebastopol Road will be going to a hearing to determine if it will be permitted for operation.

The 100 Sebastopol Rd. Project will provide a much-needed economic boost to Santa Rosa through cannabis taxes and will provide numerous employment opportunities for the Roseland community. Additionally, the presence of a cannabis operation on Sebastopol Rd. will deter illegal activity and encourage participation in the regulated cannabis market, creating a safer neighborhood for everyone.

I support the project and believe that this operation will be a positive force for the Roseland area and City of Santa Rosa. They are a local team, led by two inspirational women, who have their hearts set on the betterment of their community. I urge you to vote in favor of women-owned, local, farm-to-table cannabis.

Sincerely, Shanti Devi

Colum53@modernaction.io < Colum53@modernaction.io >

Fri 12/10/2021 10:55 AM

To: Toomians, Kristinae < KToomians@srcity.org>

Dear Kristinae Toomians,

On December 14, 2021, the proposed cannabis project at 100 Sebastopol Road will be going to a hearing with the Santa Rosa City Council to determine if it will be permitted for operation. We need your support to show the City of Santa Rosa that this project is a desired addition to the community that will bring many benefits.

The 100 Sebastopol Rd. Project will provide a much-needed economic boost to Santa Rosa through cannabis taxes, and will provide numerous employment opportunities for the Roseland community. Also, the presence of a cannabis operation on Sebastopol Rd. will deter illegal activity and encourage participation in the regulated cannabis market, creating a safer neighborhood for everyone. By signing this petition you are supporting a local team, led by two inspirational women, who have their hearts set on the betterment of their community.

Harnessing the power of cannabis, the 100 Sebastopol Rd. Project is ready to get to work and provide medicine to Santa Rosa! If you have any questions about our project, please call our owner Nayeli Rivera at (707) 582-0432 or send her an email at riverafarms@gmail.com.

Thank you for taking the time to read this. By supporting this project you are supporting womenowned, local, farm-to-table cannabis.

Sincerely, Colum O'Brien